FLOR@VILLE

NOTICE
Wednesday, October 16, 2013

The City of Floresville will be conducting the Logic and Accuracy Testing of our
Electronic Voting Equipment on October 16, 2013 in the Council Chambers in Floresville
City Hall. This equipment will be used during Early Voting, October 21 — November 1,
2013 and in the November 5, 2013 City Election.

I certify that the above Notice was posted on the Bulletin Board in City Hall, 1120 D
Street, Floresville, Texas on the 10th day of October 2013 by 10:00 A.M.
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| Sherry L Pcl@c, City Secretary
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